APPENDIX C

Via e-mail: slittle@toronto.ca

Dec I, 14, 3:57 PM

Office of the Lobbyist Registrar
375 University Avenue, Suite 201
Toronto, ON MSG 2J§

Attention: Stephen Littlejohn, Inquiries and Investigations Counsel

Dear Mr. Littlejohn,

Re: Your November 24, 2014 letter

Further to your letter of November 24, 2014 and my voice mail of carlier today, we wish to advise you that
the $2,034 cheque issued by Medallion Corporation to i RNNENNEEP \v2s in payment of an invoice for
services rendered in the amount of $1,800 plus I1ST, SIS cotcrcd an cvent-held at a Medallion
Corporation property at 45 Lisgar St.

Medallion did not purchase tickets for or attend the May 22, 2013 event hosted by_

Please contact me at your convenience if you require any further information.

Yours very truly,

Howard Paskov
Asset Manager - Medallion Corporation




